
Information Item 
 

Date: May 21, 2019 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of the City Council 

From: Evan Raleigh, Assistant City Manager 

Subject: 

 Presentation from the Piedmont Triad Regional Workforce Development Board. 
 

Strategic Focus Area: Economic Vitality and Diversity  

Strategic Objective: Enhance Skills of the Workforce 

Strategic Plan Action Item: Yes 

Key Work Item: Yes 

 

The Piedmont Triad Regional Workforce Development Board (Board) serves career seekers, 

businesses and other stakeholders in a seven-county region which includes: Caswell, Davie, 

Forsyth, Rockingham, Stokes, Surry and Yadkin counties. The Board is comprised of individuals 

representing the private sector, government, non-profit, community and labor organizations and 

assists with all phases of the workforce – helping to identify, screen and educate workers within 

the workforce region.     

 

Wendy Walker-Fox, Director of the Piedmont Triad Regional Workforce Development Board, 

will provide the committee with an update on the activities and recent initiatives of the Board.  

 

 

 


